
Riverside County Special Education 

Local Plan Area (SELPA) 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Riverside County SELPA Governance Council Hereby Gives Notice that 
a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 
 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 
Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan for 2020-21 

 
 
Copies of the plans may be inspected upon request by emailing Angie Lopez 
(angie@rcselpa.org).   
 
After the Public Hearing, the SELPA Governance Council will adopt the plans for 
the Riverside County SELPA. 
 
HEARING DATE: Friday, May 22, 2020 
 
 
TIME:   Approximately 12:00 p.m. 

 
 
LOCATION: In order to comply with Riverside County Public Health 

Order, the Public Hearing will not be held in person.  Rather,  
the Public Hearing will be held virtually via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2765075075 

 
In order to submit a public comment, please email Angie Lopez 
(angie@rcselpa.org) prior to 12:00 p.m. on Friday, May 22, 2020.  All public 
comments will be communicated to the Riverside County SELPA Governance 
Council. 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
   Leah Davis 
   Executive Director 
   Riverside County SELPA 
   (951) 490-0375 
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